

Swan Valley Adventure Camp 11/8/2021 – 13/08/2021

Dear Parent / Carer

With camp preparations finalised, we have attached a handbook with all of the information regarding our stay at The Swan Valley Adventure Centre. Please keep this booklet at home, students will be provided with their own booklet prior to camp with further details of their room allocations, day groups and leaders and an area to make journel notes whilst at camp.

School Uniform

There wil be no school uniform required for this camp, students will not be leaving The Swan Valley Adventure Centre and will require comfortable clothing for daily activities.

Camp Jacket

Jackets have arrived and we will be handing these out to students who have **paid in full** on Monday 14th June. You can finalise your child's payments online by direct deposit into the school bank account:

BSB: 016 375 Account: 4936 83283

Use the description: Child's Name/Class/Camp

Students will be allowed to wear their jackets to school as part of their uniform once they are received.

Please note, students will need to wear the camp jacket to school on Wednesday 11th August.

Student Dietary Requirements

Please advise by reply email if your child has any specific dietary requirements eg: vegetarian, coeliac, hindu etc.

Class Preparation

Teachers have started the process of making sure all students feel comfortable about going to camp, explaining what will happen when we are there and ensuring all feel safe and included. Students will be consulted about their room allocations and staff will ensure each student is placed with at least one of their selected friends. If you have any concerns about your child on camp please talk to your child's teacher or a staff member who will be attending camp.

Camp Departure and Arrival Back at School

Students will need to be at school on Wednesday 11th August at 8am. All luggage will be taken directly to the Block 4 alcove. Please make sure your child's luggage is clearly labeled. The bus for camp will be leaving at 8.30am sharp.

All students on camp will leave The Swan Valley Adventure Centre by 1.30pm on Friday 13th August. Please pick up your child and their luggage from school at 3pm.

Yours sincerely G Watson

Graeme Watson

Principal

10 June 2021